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Pomona High School

Advancement Via Individual Determination (AVID) Program

Tutoring Notification

December 9, 2009
Dear AVID parents/guardians:

Attached are the most current grade check for your son/daughter. In AVID, our goal is to help your son/daughter become eligible for a four-year college/university upon high school graduation.  We strongly recommend “A” or “B” grades only so that your son/daughter can meet the G.P.A. (Grade Point Average) requirement for the CSU/UC system and have a broader range of college options.  In order to support your student, we will continue to monitor his/her grades and offer additional after school tutoring.  Our next grade check will be November 19, 2009. 

We will continue to offer after school tutoring in the library every Monday and Wednesday from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. with college tutors and an AVID teacher. We require students to sign in and out each day they choose to come for tutoring. However, the library is open every Tuesday and Thursday for students to come in and study and/or use the computer lab. 

You are welcomed and encouraged to make contact with us regarding any questions, comments and/or concerns that you may have regarding your student’s academics at (909) 397-4498.

Sincerely,

Yolanda Aquino, AVID II Teacher
Eva Morales-Vargas, Teacher/AVID Coordinator


I have read the above letter & understand that my son/daughter 

___________________________________

will be required to attend after school AVID tutoring ________ days a week.

____________________________                                ____________________________

        Parent Signature 





Student Signature 


                 

